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Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
 

Date: 2021-05-19 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Request for Change in Identification 
 
Pursuant to CFR § 2.933, DSEA A/S hereby requests for change in identification. 
This change is for application with FCC ID: T7HU3741 granted on 2020-07-07. 
The new FCC ID shall be R3USCDD1 
 
There are no changes in design, circuitry or construction. Therefore test results of the original grant continue to be 
representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification. 
 
The following new exhibits will be uploaded: 
- External Photos 
- ID label with label location information 
- Authorization of the original grantee 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Ernest Mayer, Regulatory Compliance Manager  
DSEA A/S 
Kongebakken 9 
DK-2765 Smoerum 
Denmark 
+45 5618 0000 


